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July 11, 2016 

 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 
Ukiah, CA 95482 

RE: ADOPTION OF THE RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION TO ADVERTISE FOR BIDS AND AWARD DEPARTMENT 
OF TRANSPORTATION CONTRACT NUMBER 160044 FOR CONSTRUCTION OF 
THE MENDOCINO VILLAGE PARKING STRIPING ON LANSING STREET, 
COUNTY ROAD 500, MILE POST 0.00 TO MILE POST 0.16 AND MAIN STREET, 
COUNTY ROAD 407E, MILE POST 0.05 TO MILE POST 0.36 (MENDOCINO 
AREA) 

Honorable Board Members: 

Department of Transportation (DOT) Contract Number (No.) 160044 will provide for 
construction of the Mendocino Village Parking Striping on Lansing Street, and Main Street.  This 
project will provide Thermoplastic Striping to delineate and maximize the amount of parking 
spaces on Lansing Street and Main Street. 

A general contractor will be required to complete this project at an estimated cost of $100,000, 
including contingency and construction engineering.  The project is to be funded primarily 
through the County Road Fund. 

I recommend and request that the Board authorize and direct the Director of Transportation to 
advertise for bids and to award DOT Contract No. 160044 to construct the Mendocino Village 
Parking Striping on Lansing Street, County Road (CR) 500, Mile Post (M.P.) 0.00 to M.P. 0.16 
and Main Street, CR 407E, M.P. 0.05 to M.P. 0.36.  DOT staff personnel have prepared a draft 
Resolution which provides said authorization for the Board’s consideration and adoption. 

I will, of course, respond to any questions the Board may have. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
HOWARD N. DASHIELL 
Director of Transportation 

Enclosure 
cc: DOT Project File D-1602 


